
Attn: Beaufort Point Property Owners 
 
Re:  Contact info for local law enforcement 
 
May 26, 2022 
 
 
 The BP HOA Board and Security Committee has compiled the following information for the 
members regarding local contacts for law enforcement.  Regardless of information or recommendations 
shared, if any property owner ever has questions regarding their private property or sees illegal activity 
anywhere, they should contact local law enforcement in accordance with local laws.  The information 
below is for reference. 
 
If someone sees possible illegal activity: 

  
-on public waters by a boater and wants to report it, they should call NC Wildlife at 1-800-662-7137. 
 
-on land (non-emergency) whether on private or HOA owned property and wants to report it, they 
should call the Beaufort County Sheriff’s Office at 252-946-7111 
 
-FOR ANY AND ALL EMERGENCY SITUATIONS, CALL 911  
 
 It is not necessary to call law enforcement if you see someone you don’t know on one of the 
beaches in our subdivision.  All owners should enforce trespassing laws on their private property since 
they are the only ones that know who has permission to be there.  We will be installing new “Private 
Property/No Trespassing” signs on the high traffic beach areas to deter trespassing.  All owners being 
consistent as a group on monitoring and enforcing laws correctly will help Beaufort Point be a safe place 
for all of us.  We appreciate everyone’s participation and desire to keep our community a safe place for 
all of us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The BP HOA Board and Security Committee 
 


